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DISTRICT 22-C NEWSLETTER 

Steve Borsh – District Governor 
Calvert County Lions Club 

410-326-0023 
fandsborsh@comcast.net 

Issue #510 January 5, 2017 

http://www.e-district.org/sites/22c/index.php 

“WE SERVE” 

Takoma Park / Silver Spring Relief 

Fellow Lions, 

Requesting assistance to help the 100 displaced people who lost everything they have in this explosion. Our District Governor is contacting 
LCI for disaster relief. The location of this explosion was 3 blocks from Takoma Park Lions meeting site. At this point these displaced 
citizens need financial support for new housing. The local citizens have done a tremendous job in donating clothing and food. For those of 
you who would like to contribute please send checks to the below address, write on check for" Att. Long Branch Fire"  and make checks out 
to Montgomery Housing Partnership. 

Please send out in newsletter 

Yours in Lionism 

Michael L. Bigler, IPDG 

 

http://www.e-district.org/sites/22c/index.php
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The 3rd Cabinet meeting 
scheduled for: 

Saturday, January 28, 2017 

District 22C Cabinet Meeting 

Old Line Bistro 

          11011 Baltimore Ave. 

Beltsville  MD 20705 

11:30 am  SOCIAL                    

12:00PM  LUNCH   

(lunch will be ordered frommenu; 

cost will vary depending on your 

order)Please RSVP  by Monday 

1/16/1Send RSVP to Administrative 

Assistant  -  Lion Sonia Wiggins 

Yours in Lionism, 
  AA Lion Sonia Wiggins 

lion2sweet@gmail.com  

  301-876.4424 home 

Greetings!! 

 

I just received the tickets. Same deal as last year. $20 

each. 6 for $100. 

 

Top prize 2017 Super Bowl package for two: 3 nights 

deluxe accommodations at the Hyatt Place Houston 

Galleria.. Free round trip airfare for two. Two tickets. VIP 

Pre-Game bash. Round trip game day transportation,. 

Official super bowl 51 souvenirs. Daily breakfasts. 

 

Date of game February 5, 2017. 

 

Second prize: $2,000 cash. 

 

Third prize: $1,000 cash. 

 

Fourth and fifth prizes: $500 cash. 

 

Sixth though eleventh prizes: $250 cash. 

 

All net proceeds benefit the Brandel/Murphy 

YouthFoundation. Check out the website to see all the 

good the Foundation does!! 

 

Let me know if you are interested. 

 

Checks should be payable to Brandel/Murphy Youth 

Foundation. 

mailto:lion2sweet@gmail.com
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SAVE THE DATE 

 

MD22                   Regional Lions Leadership 
Institute. 

Friday, Febuary 3 
and Saturday,February 4               

           2017 at Wor-Wic 
Community College   in 

Salisbury, Maryland. 
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La Plata Lions Club 

Feb 2, 2017 

Apr 6, 2017 

Jun 1, 2017  
 
All drives are held at the La Plata United 
Methodist Church from 1:30 pm to 7:30 pm. 
Walk in donors are welcome. 
 
 
 

 

 

 
Newsletters 

District 22W 

Leisure World Lions 

 

 

 
Attached for your enjoyment 

 

Memorial Day  

Supplies 

 

Lions All, 
 

Attached is the ad that I have placed in 

the District 24-A “Lion Reporter”.  We 

need to keep up our efforts to raise 

money for the next Parade. 
 

Also, I managed to sell 18 T-Shirts on 

our recent Medical Mission to Wise 

County, so please use every opportunity 

to sell merchandise/solicit donations. 
 

Please give this your widest 

dissemination to insure that everyone is 

aware of our efforts in organizing the 

Parade participation.  Post the AD in 

whatever newsletter that you have.  We 

are able to absorb reasonable ad costs. 
 

Sincerely, 

  

Woody 

  
Ed “Woody” Woodard 
PDG 2005-2006 
PH: 703-451-8508  Fax 703-451-0654 
Proud Member of Mason Neck Lions 

since 1996 

 

tel:703-451-8508
tel:703-451-0654
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Alert Chairman availability Inbox 

jjdandy2@comcast.net 

 

Just wanted to add something to the next 

Newsletter.-- "The Alert Chairperson is available to 

visit clubs to give a presentation" With the winter 

here it is a good time of thinking toward weather that 

might effect our local communities. "Lions are here 

to Serve". 

Looking forward to visiting some Clubs who have 

been asking and some that may currently be 

interested in a speaker for their meeting. 

PP/Alert Chairperson- Jim D'Amico 

Calvert County Lions Club 

Clubs in District 22-C 

 
Please send any photos of members doing 

vision, hearing and glaucoma (pre-school) 

screenings you might have to PDG Ted Ladd @ 

Tedladd02@ aol.com.  These will be used in 

the next Lions Community Outreach 

Foundation (LCOF) newsletter - Look and 

Listen.. 
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 Here  are the updated Clubs with a District Governor visit  

 Jan  4   Palisades /Georgetown  Lions Club  

                                Jan  10  Greenbelt Lions Club 

                               Feb.  1   Leonardtown Lions Club 

                               Feb. 15  Rockville Lions Club 

Mar. 14   University College Park & Mt. Rainer Lions Club 

 

Contact Administrative Assistant  Lion Sonia Wiggins to schedule your 

District Governor visit. 

                 AA Lion Sonia  --  lion2sweet@gmail.com  or  

call  301-876-4424 home 
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The Brandywine Lions Club would like to 

add the following Blood Drive dates to the 

newsletter.   All our other information has not 

changed.  Any questions just let me know. 

Thanks, 

Lion Tab Wheeler 

Brandywine Lions Club Secretary 

http://www.brandywinelions.com 

http://www.facebook.com/BrandywineLions 

 

Attention Capitol Hill Lions! 

  

Capitol Hill (DC) charter Lions Caroline Garber and Michael 

Preston announced their engagement on August 30, 2016.  

They plan to get married in May, 2018 in Cincinnati. 

  

Ms. Garber is a graduate of Case Western Reserve University 

of Ohio and expects to get her doctorate in pharmacy from the 

University of Maryland in May, 2017. 

  

 

Mr. Preston is a graduate of Gonzaga High School (DC) and 

Elon College (NC). He is employed by the National Rural 

Water Association on Capitol Hill.    

  

 

The couple reside in Adams Morgan, DC. 

  

Hooray for our Charter Lions Caroline and Michael! 

  

Please see attached photo of Michael and Caroline at our 

recent Club Meeting! 
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